
Challenger PSO Meeting-Google Meet
Tuesday, September 10, 2020 @ 6:00

1) Tiffany Hightower-President brought the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 
a) We have about half of our families that have paid their PSO dues for the year. Tiffany 

reminded participants to use the K12 Payment center. 
b) Tiffany shared that due to the virus fundraising will look a little different this year. We 

will not be selling coupon books this year but are hopeful that we will be able to have 
the International Festival in the Spring. 

c) Chris Branch-Vice President; presented the Hospitality plan for this school year. 

2) Principal’s Report by Mr. Whalen: 
a) Mr. Whalen reviewed the safety precautions taken by CVCC and CCS for this school year. 
b) He also announced that in October, Clubs will be able to meet. 
c) SGA is working hard on fun events for students to keep them motivated and engaged. 
d) Lunch will be free for students through December. 
e) Ice Cream cart will be on campus weekly for students. 
f) September 16th is Fall Fling for students, although it will look a little different this year 

due to the virus. If you are not on campus for classes that day you are allowed to drive 
by and pick up your free lunch. 

g) Community Service, Internships, and College Visits are on hold for now. 
h) October’s QPM will be virtual by PAA on October 8th. 
i) Spring Semester for CVCC will start on February 1st. CHS will start in January as planned. 

Due to the change for CVCC, about the only day off for spring semester will be Good 
Friday. 

3) Assistant Principal’s Report by Mrs. DeArman: 
a) Sports will start in November! Yay! There will be a November-January session, January-

March session & March to May session. 
b) There will be a second virtual meeting for those interested in fall sports on Thursday, 

September 17th @ 6. 

4) Treasurer Report: 
a) Tiffany reported for Stefanie Hoover on our account balance: 

i) Total Funds: $47,130.00
ii) Athletic Funds: $1,144.00
iii) General Funds: $45,968.00
iv) There was a generous donation of $500 from Tailor Made Lawns to our PSO funds. 

We are very grateful for your generosity! 



5) Fundraising Report: 
a) Tiffany introduced a new idea to help us raise some money. It’s called “Shop with Scrip”. 

Gift cards are purchased by individuals to their favorite store and the school receives a  
rebate of a certain percent as well as the person purchasing the gift card. 

6) Our next meeting with be the Virtual QPM in October. 


